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4th Local Eye Camp brings Holiday Cheers to the NY/NJ
area

On November 16th, Vision Care USA held our 4th Annual Local Eye Camp, this
year at the KCS Korean Community Center in Bayside, Queens, where our doctors,
medical students and other volunteers screened 75 patients and selected 5
among them to receive the free cataract surgeries. 

And led by Dr. Daniel Kim, the first 3 of these patients, which included a 92-year-
old grandmother, received the sight-restoring cataract surgeries this past
Wednesday at the NJ St. Mary's Eye & Surgery Center.

Thank you to all our many partners and sponsors for your support: 
​St. Mary's Eye & Surgery Center, KCS, JoongAng Ilbo (The Korea Daily), Bank of
Hope, Korean American Medical Association (KAMA), Overseas Koreans
Foundation, Joh Foundation, ASCRS Foundation, UBASE, Mr. Jiyong Lee, and the
Korean American Medical Students Association (KAMSA).

Support our Year-End Campaign and Give the Gift of
Sight this Holiday Season!

Our Year-End Campaign is still live! Please give today, and help a child
like Yasmine receive life-transforming surgery for a better future.

http://www.visioncareusa.org


Thanks to our supporters, Yasmine received strabismus surgery during our Morocco Eye Camp
in November.

Our goal is to raise $10,000 for much-needed medical supplies for our 2020 Eye
Camps. Donate today!

GIVE TODAY

Join Our Eye Camp:
2020 Vision Care Eye Camp Schedule

https://give.visioncareusa.org/en/Give-the-Gift-of-Sight
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